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INFORMATION ONLY 
Gammagard SD Label and Diluent Update 

Customer Letter # 2024-27 
 

2024-06-11 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Further to Customer Letter 2024-08, Takeda has received approval from Health Canada for a 
new supplier of diluent, manufactured by Siegfried Hameln, to be packaged with Gammagard 
SD.  
 
All incoming shipments of Gammagard SD will also have Health Canada approved labels.  
 
The attached letter from Takeda contains further information. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jody Faught 
Vice-President, Supply Chain 
 

 

https://www.blood.ca/sites/default/files/2024-02/CL_2024-08.pdf
http://www.blood.ca/
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